
August 14, 2020 

PRESS RELEASE (IMMEDIATE RELEASE) 

**Revised** 

The Fairfield County Engineer’s Office is announcing that the following road in Liberty Township 
will be closed for one day for bridge approach repairs. 

Blacklick Road (CR83) will be closed Tuesday, August 25, 2020, for bridge approach repairs.  This 
closure will be between Basil Road and Lancaster-Kirkersville Road NW (S R 158) with 
construcSon taking place between 1219 and 1170. 

Jeremiah D. Upp, P.E., P.S. 
Fairfield County Engineer 
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